
From: Nigel Moore   
Sent: 28 April 2020 14:22 
To: Chris Bartlett 
Subject: RE: Broadford Bridge 
 
Hi Chris - hope you are all safe and well.  
 
Please take this response as confirmation from the Applicant that an extension until 10th of July 2020 is 
acceptable. 
 
I’ll step back now but may give you a bell closer to the date just to ensure all is in order. 
 
Until then - take care - kind regards Nigel 
 
From: Chris Bartlett <   
Sent: 28 April 2020 13:25 
To: Nigel Moore <  
Subject: RE: Broadford Bridge 
 
Afternoon Nigel, 
 
If you consider a decision on your planning application is urgent and would affect the 
applicant’s business if it not determined soon, we can consider taking it to a ‘virtual’ planning 
committee for June 9th.  If the decision is not considered urgent, there is a preference to delay 
non-critical business to allow resources to be targeted elsewhere. 
 
In light of the above, there will be a need to agree an extension to the determination date for 
this application regardless. The date for an extension is dependent on the applicant’s view as 
to the urgency of the decision, for which I would be grateful for your thoughts.  
 
If a delay until 7th July committee is acceptable to the applicant, then an extension until 10th 
July would be sensible.  
 
I look forward to hearing from you,  
 
Kind Regards, 
Chris Bartlett 
Principal Planner, Planning Services, Highways, Transport and Planning Directorate 
West Sussex County Council, Ground Floor, Northleigh, County Hall, Chichester, West Sussex, PO19 1RQ 
Internal: | External:  
E-mail:  | Web: www.westsussex.gov.uk  
 
From: Nigel Moore   
Sent: 24 April 2020 09:10 
To: Chris Bartlett 
Subject: RE: Broadford Bridge 
 
Hi Chris - hope all is well.  
 
Just wanting to give UKOG an update - is the next available committee now 7th July ? 
 
Kind regards Nigel   
 
From: Nigel Moore  
Sent: 18 April 2020 17:22 
To: Chris Bartlett <  
Cc: Jane Moseley > 
Subject: RE: Broadford Bridge 





Email:  
The Innovation Centre, Vienna Court, Kirkleatham Business Park, Redcar, TS10 5SH. 

 
 
Registered in England No. 05964499 
PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL - this e-mail is intended for the addressee only and may contain information 
which is confidential or privileged. If you receive this e-mail in error please delete it immediately or notify the 
sender by using any of the above contacts. Thank you. 

 
 

LEGAL DISCLAIMER  
This email and any attachments are confidential and intended solely for the persons addressed. If it has 
come to you in error please reply to advise us but you should not read it, copy it, show it to anyone else nor 
make any other use of its content. West Sussex County Council takes steps to ensure emails and 
attachments are virus-free but you should carry out your own checks before opening any attachment.  
 




